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March 30, 2017 

 
Marine Accident between 

Container Ship “SINOKOR INCHEON” and Fishing Vessel “TOSHIMARU” (collision) 
 Occurred at East off Hime Shima, Himeshima Village, Oita Prefecture, Japan  

on February 19, 2016 
 

In view of the result of this accident investigation, the Japan Transport Safety 
Board recommends that KOREA SHIPMANAGERS CO., LTD. should take the 
following measures. 

Instruct all crews on board operating ships to thoroughly comply with 
“STANDARDS REGARDING WATCHKEEPING” of the mandatory regulations of the 
STCW convention, the Safety Management Manual and Master’s Standing Order, 
including keeping appropriate lookout. 


